
DECEMBER 17, 1974 


Office of the White House Fress Secretary 

--~--------------------------------------------------------------------

NOTICE TO THE PR ESS 

On page 4 of the transcript of yesterday's press conference by Henry 

Kissinger, several words were omitted in the 7th paragraph. 

The sentence should read as follows: 


I have the impression that we should stop talking 
about Franco-American relations in terms of 
t:onfrontation and who is taking advantage of whom, 
but rather in terms of practical cooperation in which 
the actions of the two parties will be more important than 
the legal form and that is our attitude and it is our 
impression that was the French attitude at this meeting. 

The underlined words are the ones omitted from the transcript. 
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